
GREATER ST LOUIS AIRSTREAM CLUB (GSLAC)    NEWSLETTER   DECEMBER 2019 

 

Merry Christmas and  

Happy Holidays to All 

 

 

Welcome New Members     

Elaine & Dane Andree 

Byrnes Mill, MO 

Our Valentine Luncheon has moved to 
Creve Coeur 

 
February 15, Saturday – Noon to 2:00 PM   
 
Granite City Brewery, in Creve Coeur 
11411 Olive St. - West Oaks Shopping Center 
Creve Coeur, Missouri 63141 
 

Registration information coming soon !!! 

Congratulations to Barry 
Johnson, our 2020 President 

Plans for the Region 8 Rally in Fremont, NE – “Find Your Path” 
are shaping up.  Any ideas you have would be appreciated.   

The Rally is April 23rd – 26th, 2020 with arrival on April 22nd.  



GSLAC will rise to the challenge at the Region 8 Rally in 
Freemont, NE.  

We are in charge of the table  and stage decorations, 

with the theme of “find your path”.   

It’s not just fun… It’s Crazy Fun!!!! 

Litchfield came alive at Halloween ! 



Things do change! Check out the most current event information for our club as well 
as all the Airstream Club events across the country! 

Go to “Events” on the airstreamclub.org website to get the latest information on our 
Greater St. Louis Airstream Club events.  

With over 40 attendees our Holiday Luncheon 
was a huge success! Thanks to everyone for 
a terrific year! 

What a great time I’ve had as your 2019 President. I’m looking forward 
to 2020 and more great things for our Club. Happy New Year!  Greg 

“Take it away Barry” 


